
SEPTEMBER 
PARENT TEACHER 

CONFERENCES

You're invited to your conference with your child's teacher 
regarding current academic progress. Please return the 

permission slip attached. Slots will be filled on a first come, first 
serve basis. 

TUESDAY SEPTEMBER 17TH, 2019 
2:45 P.M.-4:00 P.M. 

WILLIAM M. BOYD  

ELEMENTARY SCHOOL


